
The Mid-Ohio Regional Planning Commission needs your help to conduct bicyclist and 
pedestrian traffic counts throughout Central Ohio. These counts will give us a better 
understanding of pedestrian and bicyclist volumes and trends in our region. 

To volunteer for this important project, please register by following the link below.

Register:  bit.ly/spring2020bikepedcounts

ANDREW LOVE
Active Transportation and Safety Intern | Mid-Ohio Regional Planning Commission
T: 614.233.4140 | E: alove@morpc.org
111 Liberty Street, Suite 100 | Columbus, OH 43215

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR SPRING 2020 
BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN COUNTS

Starting on April 19, 2020!

We’re changing things up this year and letting you choose when you 
count! Pick any day that you’re available, whether during the week or 
on the weekend, and any two-hour period that works best for you!

https://bit.ly/spring2020bikepedcounts
mailto:alove@morpc.org

